
 
 

 

PROPOSED TRIP TO ITALY IN 2018 

 FOR MCGUIRE COLLEGE STUDENTS 

 

• Available to students in Years 9 – 12 who have studied a language 

to at least Year 9. 

• For approx. 3 weeks, at the end of Semester 1, after the General 

Achievement Test (GAT). 

•  Chaperoned by McGuire College Staff. 

• Costs for students are the responsibility of parents. 

 

 

 

PRELIMINARY SURVEY OF INTEREST 

 

• Please indicate your interest by filling in the slip below and 

returning it to Mrs Mary Calandro by Tuesday 28 November 2017.   

• Your responses will assist planning and will not be seen as an 

agreement to participate in the trip. 

• Following this preliminary survey, an information session will be 

held before the end of the year and firmer expressions of interest 

will be sought.    

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

                

 

 

 

NAME OF STUDENT_______________________________________ 

 

CURRENT YEAR LEVEL___________________________________ 

 

 

Parents’ signature ___________________________Date_____________ 

 


